
Christmas Concert Fundraiser 

 

Thanks to all who attended our December 15th Christmas Concert 
Fundraiser at Chapel Hills. New and gently used winter outerwear and 

cash donations were received to benefit the MN Council of Churches 

Refugee Services. 

It's not too late to donate. You can drop off hats, coats, mittens & gloves 
the next two Sundays (December 22nd & 29th) at 6512 Vernon Ave S, Edina 

between 9:00 am & 12:00 noon. Financial donations are also 
appreciated. 


